
 
From: D THOMAS [mailto   
Sent: 18 May 2018 07:44 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: PRINCES PARADE HYTHE 

Dear Sirs, 

I have read with interest on Folkestone online about the development on the seafront at 
princes parade Hythe. I am very much not in favour of your project, my husband and I are 

retired and attend the hythe swimming pool many times, we park on the seafront at prnices 
parade after to eat our lunch, either sitting on a bench or in our car if the weather is not so 

good. We will not be doing this if you close the road, we will not drive all through sandgate 

village and back round the sea front to eat our lunch. 

We used to live on the seafront at Greatstone near Romney sands caravan park, in the 

summer it was murder trying to get our car in and out of our drive with all the cars parked on 
the seafront, with busses and cars driving up on the pavement to get by. We had enough after 

10 years sold up. I would not buy one of the houses you intend building on princes parade if 

you paid us. Also if the road is closed where are people going to turn round to get out of the 
road in peoples front garden like we used to have. 

Where are the children going to school, our granddaughter attends Folkestone grammar, she 
said there are 1,000 students that are in her school, are you building schools? are you building 

a doctors surgery. We attend Sandgate road surgery, 5 weeks for an appointment one could 

be dead before we see a GP.  

What about the road surface on princes parade, it is disgusting, how you have the nerve to 

charge to park there I have no idea. I hope you have given more thought to these plans than 
the crazy one about the parking metres on the other side of the road then having to move 

them and cutting holes in the sea wall so people can get to the metres at a cost of £10,000 to 

us council tax payers. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr and Mrs Thomas,  

 




